STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
CHATTANOOGA ENVIRONMENTAL FIELD OFFICE
STATE OFFICE BUILDING, SUITE 550
540 MCCALLIE AVENUE
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37402
PHONE (423) 634-5745 STATEWIDE 1-888-891-8332 FAX (423) 634-6389

August 30, 2013

Cleveland TN Hospital Co, LL.C
Jeff Prine, Facility Manager
P.O. Box 3060

2305 Chambliss Ave. NW.
Cleveland, TN 37320

Re:  Facility ID # 06-0056
Permit Number: 966724P; 966489P

Dear Mr. Prine or responsible official:

The Division of Air Pollution Control is completing file reviews in an effort to ensure all permits are not
beyond their expiration date. During our review, it has come to our attention that permits numbers
966724P and 966489 are due to expire on December 1, 2013.

The renewal deadline is October 2, 2013. In order to remain in compliance, the facility would need to
have the renewal application postmarked by this date. The renewal application form (APC20/APC100) is
located at (http://www.tn.gov/environment/permits/airoper.shtml). You now have the option of
submitting your application via email to Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov. The submittals must be signed
and in PDF format.

However, if you prefer to mail your applications, please note that our Nashville office recently moved to

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
Division of Air Pollution Control

15" Floor, William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue

Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Please read all of your permit conditions and determine if there are other possible deadlines and record
keeping requirements.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (423) 634-6075 or Don.Davis@tn.gov. If the
application process has already begun, please disregard this letter.

Sincerely,
DD et
Don Davis

Environmental Field Office Manager
Tennessee Division of Air Pollution Control



